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Friday 18th PTA School Disco

If you are available to volunteer, fill in the slip attached to the disco letter and return to the PTA Box
located in the school office as soon as possible. Due to safeguarding procedures, unless you are
volunteering, parents are not able to stay at the disco. Please make sure that your child arrives at the
disco with the form filled in and with the correct entrance money. This will help speed up the entrance
procedure.

NOTICES

Forms

Please keep an eye on your emails via ParentMail as all communication regarding events and trips are
emailed. A large amount of time is spent chasing outstanding forms. If you haven't already done so,
please download the App.

Office Hours

The office is open from 8.00-4.25 Monday to Friday. If your child attends a morning club please do not
arrive before 8.00. If you use our Airfield Club, forms or enquires can be passed via the staff on duty.
Once the office is closed an answer phone is in service.

Supervision of younger children

If you are collecting children from the Junior Playground, please make sure younger children are
supervised at all times. We have had some incidences of children climbing trees.

End of term arrangements for Airfield Club
Due to the early finish on Friday 20th December, Airfield Club will not run after school.

Firework Tickets
Tickets are now on sale for Rivermead Fireworks on 8th November 2019. As a school we earn
commission on tickets sold. Prices are Family £17 (2 x adults, 3x children), Adult £7 and Child £6.

Your next Friday Forecast will be issued on Friday 18th October 2019.
Email admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk if you have any questions or queries.




